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4th September 2023 
  
 

Dear Parents 
  
On behalf of all the staff and Governors welcome back to the start of what promises to be 
another exciting and eventful year at Oxton St Saviour’s school.  
 
Today we had a successful ‘in-service’ training day. The staff worked hard to establish 
appropriate targets and learning challenges for the children so that we are able to offer the 
support necessary for all the children to achieve their personal potential. Our main priority 
has been, and continues to be, to look for ways to enhance and extend the excellent quality 
of teaching, learning and care provided for the children. 
  
A very special welcome goes to all of the new children and their families, who will be joining 
us for the first time. Also, to Mrs Louise Grant-Jones who will be covering Miss Shaws 
Maternity leave and will be Acting Deputy Head for this term. 
 
Here are a few points of information for the start of the term: 
 
Due to the hot weather conditions over the next few weeks children will be allowed to wear 
summer uniform for the start of term.  
 
Year one will also be dismissed from the junior playground so please wait for your children 
there. This is due to the amount of congestion on the top path. 
 
A reminder that doors in the morning now open at 8.45am. the gate will be shut at 8.55am. 
The expectation is that children should be in school for 8.45am. 
 
A reminder of PE days are on the July newsletter which can be found on the website, home 
page. We will be starting from tomorrow, Tuesday with year three and four. 
 
   
Yours sincerely 
  
Andy Ramsden 
 

 


